
April Assessment Committee Meeting Minutes

The Assessment Committee met Friday, April 22 at 3:30 PM.
In attendance: Kelly Blair, Lee Filyaw, Kathy McQuown, Leisha Lamb, Jennifer Wilcox, and
Shelly Kerr

Topic of Discussion was the week leading up to testing.
1. Theme Week: The committee discussed having a theme week, the week before testing,

and dressing up each day. After taking the time to discuss, it was decided to keep the
week before testing as normal and calm as possible. Therefore the decision was made
to not dress up each day.

2. Testing Buddies: The committee also discussed whether or not to have “Testing
Buddies”. After discussing the pros and cons, the decision was made to not have
“Testing Buddies”.

3. We then discussed the possibility of having testing theme Faculty/Staff t-shirts made.
The committee decided to have shirts made that will read, “Keep Calm and Test Strong”.
A t-shirt company will be contacted and sales will begin ASAP.

4. KPREP Pep-rally assembly to be held on Friday, May 6 at 2:00PM in the gym. REMIX, a
company out of Lexington was contacted and will be leading the pep-rally.

5. The committee will meet one more time before the end of the school year with the date
to be determined.


